

TERM 3 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 1 SEPTEMBER 2023



## BEAUTY AND THE BEAST EXCURSION

**50 students from Music, Drama and Entertainment attended Disney's Beauty and the Beast at the Capitol Theatre on Thursday night.** We travelled by coach from College into the city, ate dinner at Market city and walked to the theatre for a 7pm start.

The students represented the College beautifully and enjoyed a wonderful performance together. We admired the theatrics and amazing special effects. The professionalism of the performers and musicians was outstanding and we marvelled at the stage sets and seamless transitions.

Many thanks to Russell for driving the coach and to the teachers who assisted on this special excursion.

## **Mrs Elizabeth Ford**

Music Teacher & Senior School Coaching Leader (M,T,TH,F)